Dear Pathfinder Parents,

We are so thankful that your family has chosen our club. We are excited for the year ahead of
us and look forward to getting to know you and your children better. We already have many fun
meetings, campouts and service activities planned. This years club is unique in that our goals
don’t end with this year, we are also looking forward to the International Pathfinder Camporee in
Gillette Wyoming in 2024.

While the Pathfinder club guides the children a bit differently than perhaps Adventurers, as they
gain some independence; we still want and need family involvement & participation to make this
club the best it can be. Our hope is that the Pathfinder experience strengthens the bonds of all
the families participating as well as creating kind, respectful and helpful members of the
community.

The mission of our Pathfinder club ties well into our theme for the year “Believe the Promise.”
We want everything that we do this year to help our Pathfinders and their families grow closer
and deepen their relationship with Christ. We aim to equip and support them as they begin to
carry out the singular mission that Christ gave us all- to spread the gospel to all the nations of
the world. The ultimate goal and mission is to see each other in Heaven, and to guide our
Pathfinders to Believe the Promise.

It is an honor for us to serve this year as your Pathfinder staff. We pray that this year is a
blessing to you and your family. Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thank you for your support and assistance.

David Weber and the Pathfinder Staff
crowleytruthbearers@gmail.com

Please send us an email with Subject: Calendar Please

if you’d like access to our PF (Pathfinder) Google calendar.



mailto:crowleytruthbearers@gmail.com

